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From: Child Intervention, PPPD  

10th Floor, Sterling Place 

9940 106th Street NW 

Edmonton, AB T5K 2N2 

 

   
  

    
To: Kinship and Foster Caregivers 

 

Date: June 12, 2020 
  

  

  
    

Subject: Family Visits and the Use of Personal Protective Equipment 
 

Dear caregiver,  

 

On June 8, 2020, we sent a letter to you outlining our plan for staff to begin in-person visits 

with children, youth, families and caregivers, and for visits between children and their 

families to start to occur in-person. In the letter, we mentioned the attached two documents 

as important for you to review: 

 

 CI Infographic Kinship and Foster Caregivers: Do I need Personal Protective 

Equipment? 

 Caregiver Guidance for Family Visits and the Use of Personal Protective Equipment 

 

We are pleased to share these documents with you today.  These documents provide 

guidance developed to help caregivers and those supporting caregivers with deciding which 

PPE is best and information about family visits including, screening questions and 

preventing the spread of COVID-19. 

 

Thank you for your dedication to the children in your care and we apologize for any 

confusion this may have caused.  

 

 

 


